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micro:pixel Edge 1x10 WS2812B Board for 

micro:bit 

PPMB00116 

 

Part of our range of microbit accessories and addons, the micro:pixel EDGE is the little 

brother of the micro:pixel board. It has 10 super high density WS2812B (NeoPixel) LEDs 

packed onto one side of the board a little larger than the micro:bit edge connector itself. 

Simply plug your micro:bit into the connector, upload your code using the neopixel library and 

you're good to go! 

This little board goes great with the bat:bit and makes the whole thing compact and mobile. 

Please note: microbit is NOT Included 

Example code: 

Random colours micropython example   

https://github.com/proto-pic/micro-bit/blob/master/micropixeledgerandomcolours.py 
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